MOSPRA Ozarks Region Newsletter



February 2016

Dear MOSPRA friends,

In the wise words of Abraham Lincoln: "Give me six hours to chop down a tree and I will spend the first four sharpening the axe." As communication professionals, we are wise to invest time in planning our communication efforts. I'm excited to have one of the best school communicators in the industry with us **this Wednesday** to share her expertise in this area. Please join us for a session with Nicole Kirby, director of communication services for Park Hill School District. She will share with us the key areas of creating a strategic communication plan that you can actually use throughout the year.

Topic: Creating a Strategic Communication Plan

Presenter: Nicole Kirby, director of communication services, Park Hill School District

Wednesday, Feb. 24

11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.Ozark Schools Administration Building302 North 4th Ave., Ozark

Lunch will be \$7.

RSVP and pay for lunch at this link by Tuesday, Feb. 23. (Click the green "Get Tickets" button.)

This will help us with our planning and lunch order. Please email me if you have any trouble with the RSVP.

Monthly meetings - save the date:

Below are the remaining Ozarks Region meeting dates for the 2015-16 school year. Our meetings will be held from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Ozark Schools' district office, 302 N. 4th Ave., Ozark.

- March (no meeting, MOSPRA spring conference)
- April 27
- May 25

News Share: Session information available for MOSPRA spring conference

The MASA/MOSPRA spring conference is set for March 30 through April 1.

View the conference information here.

Stay connected with MOSPRA:





Joplin Schools, 310 W. 8th Street, Joplin, MO 64801

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by kelliprice@joplinschools.org in collaboration with

